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January 6, 2025

Dear Berlin Community School Preschool Families,

I hope you’re staying safe during today's winter storm. I’m writing with an important
update regarding our preschool opening week plans. While we’ve been working on an
ambitious timeline to open our preschool classrooms tomorrow for our Preschool Meet
‘n’ Greet, our furniture vendor informed us this morning that the preschool classroom
furniture delivery is delayed due to today’s winter storm. To follow through on our
promise to create a safe, welcoming, and enriching environment, the Preschool Meet ‘n’
Greet will be rescheduled for Thursday, January 9th at 1:45 p.m. and the first day of
preschool will be on Friday, January 10th.

While we were excited to welcome you tomorrow, we want to be sure that this is a
positive experience for all. Seeing the classrooms set up as they will be when your little
ones arrive for preschool is important to us.

We appreciate your patience and look forward to seeing you on Thursday.

Sincerely,

Lindsay Hickman, Director of Preschool/Elementary Principal
Dr. Brenda Harring, Interim Superintendent of Schools
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